
 
 

HVB Training Fund 

2019 

HVB Training award  

Training funds were awarded to Professor Barrie Wilkinson at the John Innes Centre, 

Norwich to allow a postdoctoral researcher from his group to attend a four-day MicroED 

workshop at the MicroED Imaging Center at UCLA, Los Angeles in December 2019. Funds 

were spent on travel and accommodation.  

Below are some comments from Prof. Wilkinson about the awarded bursary: 

The HVB training fund allowed us to gain expertise and contacts that will enable us 
to establish a new technique at our institute, with the potential to greatly 
accelerate our Natural Products research.  
 

2020 

HPLC method development workshop, 16-17 January 2020 

This two day workshop was jointly organised by HVB and AlgaeUK for their Network 
members. HVB covered the cost of the workshop and accommodation for HVB members 
who attended the workshop.  

The workshop was delivered by Dr Mark Jones, RLC-Lab at Loughborough 
(https://www.rlclab.com/), which enabled the participants to learn about the theory and 
practical aspects of HPLC method development, sample preparation techniques and semi-
prep LC.  
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